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OFFICE OF GOVERNOR

TO: All Community Members

FROM: J. Michael Chavarria, Governor U

DATE: April 4, 2024

RE: Announcement — Santa Clara Development Corporation Board

The Santa Clara Pueblo Tribal Council is currently seeking individuals who are
interested in serving on the Santa Clara Development Corporation Board of
Directors. There are two (2) open positions. The open position appointees shall
serve a term ending May 31, 2027. Per the articles of incorporation, employees
of Santa Clara Development Corporation are not eligible to serve on the Santa

Clara Development Corporation Board.

Interested applicants should show demonstrated experience and expertise in  business
management, finance, or economic development. Applicants must be willing to attend regular
bi-weekly meetings, and other special meetings or events. Appointment to the Santa Clara
Development Corporation Board of Directors is contingent on passing a thorough background
tnvestigation and gaming licensure by the Santa Clara Pueblo Gaming Commission.

Interested parties should submit their résumé to the Governor’s Office no later
than noon on Friday, May 10, 2024. Résumés should include a cover letter and

three references.
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